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Good day, everyone! 
We are just sending a quick notice to inform you that a new columbarium has been 
installed in Kilbride Cemetery. As such, we will now be able to assign niches here, in 
addition to Holy Sepulchre Cemetery & Mt. Carmel Cemetery.  
All of the same rules and processes apply to this unit as with the other cemeteries, and this 
foundation and unit have been supplied and installed by Rock Edge Designs, who will hold 
the exclusive engraving rights, as they do with our other columbarium units.  
The current fee for a niche in this columbarium will be the same as it is in our other 
cemeteries ($3910.00), and engraving is a separate fee, arranged between the families and 
Rock Edge Designs.  
For reference, we have attached a photo of the newly installed unit, as well as current 
copies of our "Rules & Regulations" document and "General Columbaria Information" 
document. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you, and I hope you have a good day! 
Take care!  
 
Michael Fagan  
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